
From: Information Management Team
To:
Subject: RE: Development in Ferry Road, Days Bay [#62691E]
Date: Tuesday, 24 August 2021 12:41:00 PM

Tēnā koe 
 
We refer to your information requests dated 20 August 2021.
 
We have not had any applications yet from Gibbons Developments. It is the
responsibility of the applicant to consultant the community prior to lodgement, but it is
not mandatory under the resource management act.
 
Please note that this may be uploaded to the council website, with your personal details
removed.
 
Nāku noa, nā
 
Kate Ostapowicz 
Senior Advisor, Official Information

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 
W www.huttcity.govt.nz

 

From: Information Management Team 
Sent: Monday, 23 August 2021 9:53 AM
To: 
Subject: RE: Development in Ferry Road, Days Bay [#62691E]
 
Tēnā koe 
 
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION - LOCAL GOVERNMENT OFFICIAL INFORMATION
AND MEETINGS ACT 1987: ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF REQUEST
 
I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 20 August
2021 for information regarding Gibbons Developments at 4, 6, 8 Ferry Road.
 
We received your request on 20 August 2021. We will endeavour to respond to your
request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 20 working days after the
day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, we
will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.
 
We note you have sent through another request on 20 August on a similar subject
matter, we will be combining these requests and providing you with one response.
 
If any additional factors come to light which are relevant to your request, please do not
hesitate to contact us so that these can be taken into account.
 
Nāku noa, nā
 
Kate Ostapowicz 
Senior Advisor, Official Information

Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New Zealand 



W www.huttcity.govt.nz

-----Original Message-----
From:  
Sent: Friday, 20 August 2021 4:45 PM 
To: "contact@huttcity.govt.nz" <contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: Development in Ferry Road, Days Bay

Hello,
 
This is a request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
for all information that the Council has in respect of the Development by Gibbons Co.
(Gibbons Developments) at 4, 6, 8 Ferry Road, including plans lodged with Council in
respect of same.
 
Please also provide details of the consultation that was undertaken with the community.
 
Many thanks
 

 




